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Deer Island Community School 

School Website: 

http://dics.nbed.nb.ca 

Our Mission is that we will work collaboratively to ensure every child in our 

care becomes a lifelong learner prepared for academic and social success.  

@DeerIslandCS 

Heritage Fair 

Winners of this year’s Heritage Fair: 

Charlotte Schulze-Veltrup and Nicholas Janes-Cawley, 

 Brody Mitchell and Noah Pendleton,  

Sophia Conley,  Dreaux Catipay  and Madison Hetherington. 

Bottle Drive 
The grade 8 class of 2022 will be holding a bottle drive on 

Saturday, April 23rd  from 9:00-11:00 am at the ferry landing. 

Please drop all recyclables off there during that time  

or any time up to that day. 

Easter Egg Hunt 

There will be an easter egg hunt at the  

Bayview Christian Camp Saturday,  

April 16th at 2:00 pm. 

Free admission, everyone welcome! 

High Tide Awards for the week: 

Kashton Duran, Griffin Young,  

Brooke Parker and Evan Holt. 

High Tide Awards  
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Safety/Respect/Responsibility 

Bracelet Program 

Next week’s theme:  RESPECT 

Always speak kindly about and to each other. 

Next Bracelet Celebration:  Thursday, April 28th. 

Cafeteria 

April 

All meals come with fruit and a choice of milk or water for $5.00. 

$20.00 meal cards are available and can be purchased on  

school cash online as well as at the school. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

18 

No 

School 

19 

No 

Cafeteria 

20 

Cheese 

Quesadilla 

21 

No 

Cafeteria 

22 

Pizza 

25 

No 

Cafeteria 

26 

No 

Cafeteria 

27 

Grilled Cheese 

+ Soup 

28 

No 

Cafeteria 

29 

Pizza 

Parent-Teacher Interviews will take place Wednesday, April 13th 

from 5:00-7:00 pm and Thursday, April 14th from 9:00-11:30 am.  

 All interviews will be booked online;  the link can be found on 

the school website.  These interviews will be face-to-face.  

 If you would prefer a virtual or phone interview,  

please indicate when booking through the link. 

Parent-Teacher Interviews  


